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Quick Links 

  

Weekly Calendar
  
(click Lake Country Lutheran) 

Website 

Contact Us 

 
If you would like to see what is 
going on at our Association or 
sister schools: 

Click Here for Lutheran 

High School Association of 
Greater Milwaukee 

Click Here for Milwaukee 

Lutheran High School 

Click Here for Martin 

Luther High School 

 
 
CLICK HERE 

for Lunch Menu 

 

UPCOMING  

EVENTS 

Friday, 6/8 

Honor Roll in 
Newsletter 

 

Monday, 6/11 

Annual Golf Outing 

at Chenequa Country 
Club 

(see article for details) 
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Sunday, 7/29 at 2:00pm 
thru Tuesday, 7/31 at 
11:00am  

LIFT Retreat for 2018-
2019 Leaders 

at CUW 

(see article for details) 

 

 

  

  

LCL BIRTHDAY's: 

We will resume listing 
Birthdays next School 
Year. 

 

 

Senior Athlete & Transfer Pictures Available for 
Purchase 

Order A 2017-2018 Yearbook- Final Deadline is 
June 30th 

No Driver's Education at LCL this Summer  

Maintenance Department Needs Towels  

WI Child Sales Tax Rebate for 2018 

3in1 Thrift Store 

Free Will Preparation 

Summer SCRIP  

 
 

DEADLINES: 
 
Saturday, June 30th- Final Deadline to Order 
a 2017-2018 Yearbook 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 
The School Office hours will vary 

due to vacations, etc. 
PLEASE CALL BEFORE YOU WOULD COME 

TO MAKE SURE WE ARE OPEN. 
Most Mondays through Fridays, 

we will be open 7:30am to 3:30pm. 

SUMMER NEWSLETTERS 
We will send a Newsletter mid July  

and then will resume sending  
Weekly Newsletters in August  

for the new school year. 

END OF YEAR NEWS 

2nd SEMESTER GRADES  

https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/email.jsp?m=1109295819285


FINAL GRADES and  
REPORT CARDS are  

AVAILABLE FOR VIEWING ONLINE.  
(All tuition and fees must be up to date  

in order to view your account.) 
  

HONOR ROLL FOR 2ND SEMESTER 
Congratulations to all of our students who are 

on the Honor Roll this semester! 
  

HONOR ROLL  

INVITATION 

LCL 16TH ANNUAL LIGHTNING GOLF OPEN 

 
 

 Golf Open Brochure- pg. 1 
Golf Open Brochure- pg. 2 

 
The Golf Outing is Full!  

PLEASE NOTE:  WALK UPS ARE NOT 
POSSIBLE!  

  
For details check out:  

https://lhsagm.ejoinme.org/lgo2018  
for all the information.  

FINE ARTS NEWS 

SUMMER THEATRE THURSDAYS 
Any students interested in theatre, should join 

us for MONTHLY meetings on Thursdays during 
Summer from 1:00pm to 3:00pm in Room #118 

at LCL. 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FoJm2Cw0DYB0isViJG1bf_f4briX7bgECHwg04RZ-GBL0530Gev6fGVqEH3Q_0C9pyzWeOyFk11EMtrK-KTfbiRP80ncwonsirdJqFyvPyPLUHmr2gYIpMD31EJVKGP9XkMcujr3wIyeDMjLynrmQDjPyoHCJgDdflHGLTM0HeQQqpHZB9UijTGLlIn3hikaOmqU-otk_h3i1VfKUSDm2WsYXc0dbyMsneWoqLh-yV2Z6P-zomJ81-rj1ZNULlyc&c=QQ8RFr36I-Ta8NJ3uPV1mfTriOFlenrAOtKotv-8cV-otyYYTvl5FA==&ch=oGEeSUeNUVxjWXG5hK10H1C5A-iUQbW675uZZ-tbEXC4W22KL5n9SA==
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http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FoJm2Cw0DYB0isViJG1bf_f4briX7bgECHwg04RZ-GBL0530Gev6fNnvL7-Xzq0z9Hcbs8J6bHLb2LYJaZZokbwCQ-553EsBChPytM7zHnyL_E9BUz4fQ5msSFHWg8Zfj_tOtDUV9nLQYG2fE24-inusg8TXsuHtNVTs-tjmR9s4Grjj_CmZD54pcX1cu7Y39gj7BYx4oJdsIzhNa_OJ4jcvDcu3dcrrMBmWjjNwzjS_I2UL8-zmPc-0aaDvpdKc&c=QQ8RFr36I-Ta8NJ3uPV1mfTriOFlenrAOtKotv-8cV-otyYYTvl5FA==&ch=oGEeSUeNUVxjWXG5hK10H1C5A-iUQbW675uZZ-tbEXC4W22KL5n9SA==
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June 14th 
July 19th 

August 9th  
  

We will discuss plans for next year, discuss 
student involvement opportunities and play 

some games.  
  

Incoming freshmen and alumni are also invited! 
  

Contact Mr. Timm, Theatre Director, 
at ttimm@lakecountryhs.org with any ?'s. 

STUDENT ORGANIZATION NEWS 

 
 
 

LIFT RETREAT for 2018-2019 LIFT LEADERS 
Sunday, July 29th at 2:00pm  

until 
Tuesday, July 31st at 11:00am 
at Concordia University of WI 

 
LIFT Leaders for 2018-2019 should have 

already turned their forms in. 

ACADEMIC NEWS 

2018-2019 SCHOOL CALENDAR 
CLICK HERE  

for the 2018-2019 School Calendar. 

INTERESTED IN HOSTING AN 
INTERNATIONAL STUDENT? 

mailto:ttimm@lakecountryhs.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FoJm2Cw0DYB0isViJG1bf_f4briX7bgECHwg04RZ-GBL0530Gev6fCruSabMABLNEpjqlmGzuz60qtWYyah80QFL93c2GLoXEbKD7Un5tacrpP4GxOXprINyKGALFZQTbtrBFXXnKS1c0ZzXPfDvJzCSG4XbQsqMf0i0bAjhU3jMIzvzQXitE1iHKt0UspYsx7rxqloK26gaZw1Tka-fxqnr-usyJvt87IH_WeY8Zp52OBBhgRylcKtHfxojYf1j&c=QQ8RFr36I-Ta8NJ3uPV1mfTriOFlenrAOtKotv-8cV-otyYYTvl5FA==&ch=oGEeSUeNUVxjWXG5hK10H1C5A-iUQbW675uZZ-tbEXC4W22KL5n9SA==


Have you ever thought about hosting an 
International Student?  SEVEN XU- one of our 
wonderful International Students would love to 
have the experience of living with an American 

Family!  Families do receive Financial 
Compensation for hosting. 

 
If you are interested in hosting or have 

questions, please contact Dwayne Jobst 
at djobst@lakecountryhs.org. 

 

YEARBOOK NEWS 

 
 

Graduation Photos are available to view  
and order at www.vipis.com. 

PICTURES OF ACTIVITIES NEEDED FOR 
YEARBOOK 

Parents - The Yearbook staff is desperately in 
need of pictures of the following: 

• International Thespian Society 
• SWAG Awards 
• Any other Theatre Pictures 

If you have any pictures that we could use in the 
Yearbook, please send them to 

sdenkert@lakecountryhs.org.  If there are too 
many to send via e-mail, you could put them on 

mailto:djobst@lakecountryhs.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FoJm2Cw0DYB0isViJG1bf_f4briX7bgECHwg04RZ-GBL0530Gev6fJjfp2_0tzC0VaGL8ZKemzv_nUtEefizwA7IOwtcBqbDH4ttA_AOLF-RlwtrW6gFpSpNo-rT4xE-BL7o8lTbl1QVVMz1o-U05Us116LCyQncpmWstZicqGc=&c=QQ8RFr36I-Ta8NJ3uPV1mfTriOFlenrAOtKotv-8cV-otyYYTvl5FA==&ch=oGEeSUeNUVxjWXG5hK10H1C5A-iUQbW675uZZ-tbEXC4W22KL5n9SA==
mailto:sdenkert@lakecountryhs.org


a flash drive and let Mrs. Denkert upload 
them.  She will return your flash drive to you! 

  
Thank you in advance! 

SENIOR ATHLETE AND TRANSFER 
STUDENT PICTURES ARE AVAILABLE FOR 

PURCHASE 
If you are interested in purchasing your students 

picture(s) please CLICK HERE.  Prices are 
similar to standard school prices but the images 

are far superior! You can order through the 
website and pictures will be delivered directly to 
your home. You can also purchase the digital 
image and use it for grad cards or to print on 

your own.Thank you for giving me the 
opportunity to capture your child's senior athletic 

(and new student) pictures this year! They 
turned out amazing! If you have any questions 

you can email, text or call Kim Rossing 
at kim@kimrossingphotography.com or 262-

617-2889. 
 

Additional pictures are available thru VIP at 
www.vipis.com. 

 

 
 
 

ORDER A 2017-2018 YEARBOOK 
The current price is $85.  

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FoJm2Cw0DYB0isViJG1bf_f4briX7bgECHwg04RZ-GBL0530Gev6fH57qShA3nvzb1-QydQP1YdhH3QO4Jtlmh8YEFFHQTkrKzZc2XCh7HwipUvlts9pQYy0pIansUq1uS142gv0ms38kKMdmHxR_pqrygrruPIPF9CyZnMlm8_xO8J9TERLTSdXo4ujtGDbBVDa3sP0I44Ov1g0hCYkmkxbiaEjNny1V40oGaMpvvAXIcllWNYo8Q==&c=QQ8RFr36I-Ta8NJ3uPV1mfTriOFlenrAOtKotv-8cV-otyYYTvl5FA==&ch=oGEeSUeNUVxjWXG5hK10H1C5A-iUQbW675uZZ-tbEXC4W22KL5n9SA==
mailto:kim@kimrossingphotography.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FoJm2Cw0DYB0isViJG1bf_f4briX7bgECHwg04RZ-GBL0530Gev6fJjfp2_0tzC0VaGL8ZKemzv_nUtEefizwA7IOwtcBqbDH4ttA_AOLF-RlwtrW6gFpSpNo-rT4xE-BL7o8lTbl1QVVMz1o-U05Us116LCyQncpmWstZicqGc=&c=QQ8RFr36I-Ta8NJ3uPV1mfTriOFlenrAOtKotv-8cV-otyYYTvl5FA==&ch=oGEeSUeNUVxjWXG5hK10H1C5A-iUQbW675uZZ-tbEXC4W22KL5n9SA==


CLICK HERE to order! 

 
The Final Deadline to order is June 30th! 

MISCELLANEOUS NEWS 

NO DRIVERS EDUCATION AT LCL THIS 
SUMMER 

KC's Driving School will no longer be able to 
offer Drivers Education at LCL for our 

students.  This was a convenience that we were 
happy to offer to our families but unfortunately it 

will no longer be an option. 
 

KC's Driving School suggests that families take 
advantage of the Online Class that they offer. 

MAINTENANCE DEPARTMENT NEEDS 
TOWELS 

If you are replacing your bath towels at any 
time, our Maintenance Department would love 

to have your old ones.  They can be dropped off 
at the School Office 

WISCONSIN CHILD SALES TAX REBATE 
FOR 2018  

Because of a projected budget surplus of nearly 
$400 million, Wisconsin Governor Scott Walker 
and the Wisconsin Legislature have enacted a 

Child Sales Tax Rebate. 
 

Starting May 15, 2018, eligible claimants may 
apply for the one-time $100 rebate for each 
qualified child. The application can be found 

online at www.childtaxrebate.wi.gov and must 
be submitted by July 2, 2018. Applications can 

also be taken by phone at 608.266.KIDS (5437), 
Monday through Friday from 7:45 a.m. until 4:30 

p.m. CT. Late claims will not be accepted. 
 

A qualified child is an individual who is under 18 
years of age for all of 2017, is the claimant's 
dependent under Section 152 of the IRC, is a 

U.S. citizen, and was a resident of Wisconsin on 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FoJm2Cw0DYB0isViJG1bf_f4briX7bgECHwg04RZ-GBL0530Gev6fGLWwTTzVkvjp5s5AsJZxWUhTuoM5Ttu83Q9E_hY4sSr4ZNHYRhytxfYgvyISyM0JU_OpcaYt-xGfPTm9mGRRWJIuhc5xmYC4sfIudueK4pqby-Ox_cRiulwNGj4seGsetdkF79cuu_Zr3frfo0sn5jC2qtJe20zDUUlnNqr3uYS&c=QQ8RFr36I-Ta8NJ3uPV1mfTriOFlenrAOtKotv-8cV-otyYYTvl5FA==&ch=oGEeSUeNUVxjWXG5hK10H1C5A-iUQbW675uZZ-tbEXC4W22KL5n9SA==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FoJm2Cw0DYB0isViJG1bf_f4briX7bgECHwg04RZ-GBL0530Gev6fKl1QJlnprortGKQSwBCXp7Nw6up0clUWHCIlIvSITVnJZiX6t4wkU698VZxTU5V7hGlSnzfGVeSKLLijVai6fFCrlLBSo18Ls73kneVQo0C1eHzMHseAi3wHYp9Cnu0lw==&c=QQ8RFr36I-Ta8NJ3uPV1mfTriOFlenrAOtKotv-8cV-otyYYTvl5FA==&ch=oGEeSUeNUVxjWXG5hK10H1C5A-iUQbW675uZZ-tbEXC4W22KL5n9SA==


December 31, 2017. A qualified child may be 
claimed by only one claimant. A part-year 

resident or nonresident of Wisconsin may claim 
the rebate but must verify that his or her 

nonbusiness Wisconsin sales or use taxes paid 
in 2017 were at least $100 for each qualified 
child claimed. Note that the claimant does not 
need to file a 2017 federal income tax return to 

be eligible for the rebate. 
 

To file the claim, a claimant will need to supply 
the following: 

• His/her social security number and 
Wisconsin residency for tax year 2017 

• Each qualified child's social security 
number and date of birth 

• Bank routing number and account number 
for direct deposit 

If you are a nonresident or part-year resident 
who moved out of Wisconsin in 2017, you are 

eligible to claim the rebate if you submit receipts 
showing at least $100 of Wisconsin sales/use 
tax paid in 2017 for each child and proof that 

each child was a Wisconsin resident on 
December 31, 2017. 

3in1 THRIFT STORE 
 

 
 

  
Since the last Martin Luther rummage sale, we 

have been eager to find, purchase, and set up a 
location for our new Thrift Store. These steps 
are complete, and donations are even now 

being tagged for purchase, but we have also run 



into some red tape and difficulties with the City 
of West Allis building requirements which are 

delaying our opening of the store. We are 
working persistently with the landlord and our 
contractors to get these challenges addressed 
and/or fixed so that we can open the store as 
soon as possible. Thank you for your patience 

and continued support! 
  

We are still accepting donations - all of your 
slightly used items that we could sell at 3in1 

Thrift - clothing, furniture, jewelry, tools, dishes, 
etc. can be dropped off at any of our three 

Lutheran High Schools (Milwaukee Lutheran, 
Martin Luther, or Lake Country Lutheran) during 

school operating hours. Larger items may be 
scheduled for pick-up, if necessary.  

  
Also, if you are interested in becoming a 

volunteer at the store or have any general 
questions about 3in1 Thrift, please feel free to 

contact our Store Manager, Mrs. Dorrae 
Moonen at dmoonen@lhsagm.org.  

  
More information will be sent when the store is 

closer to it's official opening date! 
  

3in1 Thrift  
3117 S 108th Street  
West Allis, WI 53227 

FREE WILL PREPARATION 
Lake Country Lutheran is humbled and proud to 

be able to "serve and set up for success" 
students and families from literally across the 

globe! Planning for the future is another 
powerful way for us to serve! 

 
We are pleased to connect LCL families, alumni, 

and friends with free will preparation services 
with a certified professional. Click below to learn 

more about this free planning service, now 
available! 

   

mailto:dmoonen@lhsagm.org


http://www.lakecountryhs.org/willpreparation  

BOLTS NEWS 
 

Summer Scrip  

 
TRY ONE OF THESE EASY WAYS TO USE 

SCRIP THIS SUMMER! 
 

1. SCRIPNOW- Order ScripNow online and 
print out ScripNow to use in stores or 
online.   
 
2. RELOAD CARDS ONLINE- Use Presto Pay 
to reload your current cards. 
 
3. ORDER ONLINE- Order by the 2nd 
Tuesday each month and pickup on the next 
Friday. 
 
4. MYSCRIPWALLET- Use your phone to buy 
Scrip while you shop. 
 
5. LCL OFFICE- Stop by to see what is 
available for immediate purchase during 
office hours.   

 
CLICK HERE to start shopping. 

 
Next due date for Scrip orders is Tuesday, 
June 12th with pickup Friday, June 15th. 

 
www.shopwithscrip.com 

 
LCL's enrollment code is 11FBD1BD25949 

 
Participating Scrip Retailers: 

RETAILERS 
 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001FoJm2Cw0DYB0isViJG1bf_f4briX7bgECHwg04RZ-GBL0530Gev6fOF51fTaUGNLLQUEpStwi-DvJlzkMc3kI_tjsdH4gvwSaZ8YQgamBsYsjSlRYerk4GAc887ahPR1Bhj6jOfcoGAp-gtApzPyPbpUq12Xj0QVqjLUI4_xJJZ4GHyGYHxalW9V0dQdFjSatYBDMS2Nhas=&c=QQ8RFr36I-Ta8NJ3uPV1mfTriOFlenrAOtKotv-8cV-otyYYTvl5FA==&ch=oGEeSUeNUVxjWXG5hK10H1C5A-iUQbW675uZZ-tbEXC4W22KL5n9SA==
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Current Special Offers: 
OFFERS 

 
Questions, please contact Angie Pantazon at 

262-490-4158 or apantazon@gmail.com.  
 

See our website at Parents Page for more 
Information 

  

WEEKLY VERSE 

Love one another with brotherly affection.  Outdo one another in 
showing 
honor.                                                                                                                   

                                                                                                              -Romans 12:10 
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